## **Sandy Gronlund**

From:

Frank Lento

Sent:

Thursday, December 21, 2017 11:30 AM

To:

Sandy Gronlund

**Subject:** 

Fwd: FW: invitation for SD 5 - CLIFF 197610

**Attachments:** 

Scan\_20171122.pdf

Sandy, please add to our January Board mtg. f

## **Get Outlook for Android**

From: Hahn, Andra EDUC:EX <Andra.Hahn@gov.bc.ca> Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2017 10:22:44 AM

To: Frank Lento

Cc: Schell, Kaitlin EDUC:EX; Hahn, Andra EDUC:EX; Sampson, Laura EDUC:EX; Bertrand, Julie EDUC:EX; Charlton, Julie

**EDUC:EX** 

Subject: FW: invitation for SD 5 - CLIFF 197610

Good morning Mr. Lento,

I am emailing you on behalf of Minister Fleming who would like to thank you for your congratulatory letter and tentatively accept your request for a meeting in School District 5. I will contact you in February, when ministerial tours are scheduled into his calendar, with some prospective dates.

Thank you, Andra Hahn

The Office of the Hon. Rob Fleming Minister of Education Room 124 – Parliament Buildings Main line: 250-387-8838